
 

 

 
 

 
Ref No. DOMS/SE/25-26/36 
Date: August 12, 2025 
 
To, 
The Manager       
BSE Surveillance Department    
BSE Limited       
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
BSE Symbol - DOMS      
BSE Scrip Code - 544045 
 
Subject: Clarification with respect to Increase in Movement of Volume  
Ref:  BSE Limited Volume Movement Letter L/SURV/ONL/PV/AA/ 2025-2026 / 343 via email dated 
August 12, 2025 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is with reference to the captioned subject matter and email received from BSE’s Surveillance 
Department on August 12, 2025, seeking clarification from DOMS Industries Limited (‘the Company’) for 
significant increase in the Volume of the Company’s securities across Exchanges, in the recent past. 
 
In this regard, we would like to clarify that the Company has made all the required disclosures pursuant to 
Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations 2015, (‘SEBI LODR Regulations’) that have a bearing on the operation/ performance of the 
Company which includes all price sensitive information, etc. from time to time, within the stipulated 
timelines to the Stock Exchanges, where the Securities of the Company are listed. 
 
Further, the Company has made all the necessary disclosures under SEBI LODR Regulations and currently 
there is no information/ event which is required to be disclosed that may have a bearing on the Price 
Volume behavior in the Securities of the Company. 
 
You are requested to take note of the above. 
 
This letter is also uploaded at the Company’s website i.e. www.domsindia.com.  
 
Thanking You,  
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For DOMS Industries Limited 
 
 
 
______________________ 
Mitesh Padia  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: A58693 
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